
The Identification Number shown above will be used by the Internal Revenue Service to identify your Federal
business tax returns, i.e., 1120, 940, 941, etc., and your payments of the taxes reported on such returns. Your Identification
Number should be shown on such returns and on any related forms or correspondence.

If you change your address, please report the new address to the District Director for the Internal Revenue
district in which the new address is located.  You should continue to use the same Identification Number even though you
change the address of your principal place of business.

District Director of Internal Revenue

Citrus College Foundation

18824 E. Foothill Blvd.

Azusa, California  91702 Los Angeles

Please make a separate
record of this number for
use in case this notice
should be lost or destroyed.
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